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APPLY FOR YOUR CHILD’S RECEPTION PLACE 
NOW – CLOSING THIS SUNDAY! 

You must apply for your child’s Reception 
place. You can do this by visiting the website: 

www.cumbria.gov.uk/schooladmissions 

The closing date to apply for a Reception place 
is Sunday 15th January 2023 

 

 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

Nursery: Iris Chambers and Lillie Bell  

Reception: Albie Brennan  

Year 1: Aastin Thekkeveliyil  

Year 2: Jasmine Branthwaite  

Year 3: Kyden Offen 

Year 4: Georjie-Rose Cain 

Year 5: Harry McCrickard  

Year 6: Jessica Devine  

WELL DONE EVERYONE – KEEP IT UP! 

 

ATTENDANCE RACE  

Reception: 93.33% 

Year 1: 97.27% 2nd Place  

Year 2: 94.48% 

Year 3: 100% 1st Place 

Year 4: 100% 1st Place 

Year 5: 97.14% 3rd Place 

Year 6: 97.06% 

 TOYS AND GAMES PLEA 

We are looking for donations of toys and 
games for some of our special needs children. 
Toys/figurines that include, Peppa Pig, Super 

Mario and Toy Story. Games such as 
Buckaroo, KerPlunk, (games that pop/move) 

and jigsaw puzzles up to 24 pieces. Please send 
in as soon as you are able to.  

All donations are gratefully received. 

NEW P.E. DAYS 

Mondays – Year 5 and Year 6  

Tuesdays – Reception, Year 3 and Year 4  

Wednesdays – Year 1 and Year 2  

Swimming on Wednesdays – Year 4 and Year 5  

Forest School on Thursdays – Year 4  

 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DONATIONS WANTED 

Please send in any unwanted Christmas 
jumpers to school, that way we can have 
another successful Christmas jumper swap 

later on this year. 

PARKING 
 

Please can parents/carers be respectful of the 
residents, especially where you park when 
dropping off or collecting your child from 

school and nursery. 
 

Please do not block drives or park on double 
yellow lines/zig zag lines outside school. 

 

Quote of the Week 

“Today is your opportunity to build the 
tomorrow you want.” — Ken Poirot 

 

http://www.cumbria.gov.uk/schooladmissions


NAMES IN UNIFORM 

Remember to put your child’s name in their 
uniform, that way if something goes missing 
we are able to locate the missing uniform.  

 

PAID DINNERS 
 

If your child has paid school meals, 
please ensure their dinner balance is 
topped up weekly on ParentMail. If 

your child’s dinner balance is not kept 
up to date, you’ll be asked to move 

them on to packed lunches. 
 

DINNER ORDERING 

Dinner ordering forms are sent out at the start of each 
week for the following week. You MUST complete the 
form with your child. The deadline for completion is 

every Friday at 12 noon. If you do not order your child’s 
dinner for the week they will be given the hot option, 

without choice. You and your child must pick the choices 
together as we’ve had multiple incidents where children 

do not want what has been chosen for them. 

ALLERGY WARNING 

We are a kiwi and nut free 
school due to severe allergies, 

please be mindful of this. 

COATS AND JACKETS 

All children should come to school 
with a coat or a jacket in the 

colder, winter months. 

ABSENCES 

If your child is off school for any reason, please 
phone the school office to let either Miss McCabe 
or Mrs Parr aware of your child’s absence, even 

if you’ve sent a message on Class Dojo.  

Tel: 01946 820320 

Email: admin@st-bridgets-pri.cumbria.sch.uk  

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Please keep us up to date with any 
new contact information. 

MOBILE PHONES IN SCHOOL 

Children are NOT allowed to 
bring/have mobile phones on the 

school premises, even if your child 
walks home from school. 
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